
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

11. FROSTS ROAD - CYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN FACILITY 
 
 The Transport Planner (Cycling and Pedestrians) sought endorsement from the Board for the 

proposed shared cycleway/footpath on Frosts Road, and approval to proceed with construction.  The 
Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the Board endorse the proposed Frosts Road cycle and pedestrian facility to improve 

safety and convenience for cyclists and pedestrians. 
 
 2. That the Board approve the proposal for detailed design and construction. 
 
 3. That a landscape plan be provided for Board approval at a later stage.  
 
 
 


